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Littleton Youth Baseball & Softball Board Meeting


Date:  7AUGUST2018 (8:30 PM)
Location:  Police Station Large Community Meeting Room
Subject:  August 2018 Board Meeting 

Minutes
In attendance:




Bill Branco
Matt Davis          
Tyler Gray 
Kathleen Ioan
Norm Young			
Dan Shufrin
Randy Fisher 				     Raj Kalindindi


1. Agenda Review – Dan Shufrin

2. Review/Approve Prior Minutes - Dan Shufrin
a. A motion was made, seconded and carried to approve the minutes of the June 27 2018 LYBS Board meeting with no changes – 1 abstaining.

3. Player Evaluations
a. Coaches evaluation forms for each player to help balance teams next year.  
b. Dan will follow up with Dexter Johnson (Majors 70 Coach).  Norm will follow up with Matt (other Majors 60 Coach).  Bill has several and will complete the rest for the Minors.
c. Dan will send player evaluation form out to the Board again. 

4. League Updates
a. Summer Baseball – 10U & 12U 
i. 12U – has gone well.  10U pitching has been challenging.   
b. Fall Registration
i. 3 Age Groups for Fall.  Partnering with Harvard for the season.
ii. 12U & 10U – 1 game per week on Sundays which will be scheduled around Patriots game.  
1. 10u will be more focused on practice & drills in a clinic type format.  To be run by Darren Magan of Brigade Baseball.  
2. Batting Cages time will be scheduled for Monday nights.  
iii. Babe Ruth - step up league – players who could technically still be 12U & 1st year Babe Ruth players.  Will be playing in Westford League.   1 practice per week – Sunday games at Forge Field in Westford. 
c. Spring Sign-up  
i. Will discuss pricing, timing, promotion at September’s meeting.  
d. Umpires - Tyler noted that we usually have only 1 umpire at Littleton Babe Ruth games, whereas some other towns will often have two. 
i. Should we consider doing 1 patched & 1 non-patched umpire?  Should we see if there is interest for high school kids?  Next steps are to discuss with Mike DiPietro for getting some high school players as the second umpire for bases (not home plate).  

5. September Board – Annual Elections
a. Board members to determine if they will remain in their role or in some cases move up with their kids.  
b. Board Positions:
i. TBall Coordinator – Brett Jeffries will take over
ii. Rookies Coordinator – Bill Branco’s son is playing up. Dan will reach out to James Buonomo to determine if interest in doing both Mac & Rookie leagues.  
iii. Minors Coordinator – Tom Kinney & Bill Branco can help out. Confirm with Tom.  
iv. Probably should have 1 Coordinator for both Majors 60’s and 70’s – Norm Young?  Bill Branco can help out.  
v. Babe Ruth – Randy Fisher is returning if coaching and Coordinating.  
1. High school pitchers will likely not play both.  Maybe 1 team next year – will need to see how the registrations go. 
vi. Softball – Rookie Coordinator position will be filled by Scott March  - Matt Davis’ daughter is moving up.  Check with Tommy Prouix on what he will do for 3rd/4th grade – Matt could take this on. 
vii. Softball Majors – will need to check to see what Tommy is planning.
viii. Registrar – Raj Kalidindi is returning.  
ix. Secretary – Kathleen Ioan is returning. 
x. Fundraising – Eric Heine is returning.  Andrea Santos who has expressed interest in  joining the fundraising committee and Dan will reach out.
xi. Social Media/Multi Media Coordinator – open position.  
xii. Equipment & Field Maintenance – Tyler Grey is returning 
c. Jamboree – Katy West will transition this.   
d. Cori checks – Bobby & Dan to continue to manage 

6. Field Maintenance 
a. Goats completed clearing a large section of the 3rd Base sideline at Shaker Lane.
b. Irrigation at Shaker Lane – Dan received several quotes to be reviewed. 
c. We will need to determine what our priorities will be for capital expenditures.  
d. Littleton Electric is working on design & estimate of lighting and a scoreboard for Shaker Lane field.   
e. [bookmark: _gjdgxs]We should consider working with Nashoba Tech for projects – they did work on the sheds at Groton’s Cow Pond fields.  
f. Banners – approach the School Committee in September on the possibility of making banners permanent for the season on the back fences at Shaker Lane and the softball field. This could help drive higher revenue for these sponsorships.   

7. Next Meeting – Wednesday 9/12 – Police Station 7:30 PM.   
a. Elections on the agenda.  

→The meeting adjourned at 9:40 PM. 
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